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Dear	Honorable	Chairwoman	Senator	Beverly	Gossage	and	Members	of	the	Public	
Health	and	Welfare	Committee,			

I	strongly	urge	your	support	to	SB	391	: Enacting	the	constitutional	right	to	health	
freedom	act	to	regulate	the	activities	of	the	secretary	of	health	and	environment	
related	to	public	health	functions;	repealing	statutes	relating	to	the	secretary's	
authority	to	quarantine	individuals	and	impose	associated	penalties.	

Special	interest	groups	are	working	through	the	establishment	to	kill	this	bill,	
which	should	inform	each	of	you	that	the	establishment	does	NOT	support	
individual	citizen	health	freedom.	

Patient	care	and	health	decisions	are	between	the	patient	and	their	doctor.			If	
the	state	intervenes	in	those	rights	and	enables	the	medical	then	the	medical	
institutions	to	interfere,	then	trust	in	medical	institutions	will	diminish.		I	for	one	
will	be	less	likely	to	seek	out	institutional	doctor	care.		Black	market	
medicine/health	treatment	cannot	be	far	behind.	

Please	protect	us	from	an	out-of-control	medical/government	administration!	

I	would	appreciate	your	vote	for	SB	391.			

Sincerely,			

John	Ims	

Lawrence,	Upper	Chamber:	District	2	


